
 

 

19th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Please see below information for a whole school ‘story in shoe box’ library 

competition for your child to take part in.  

 

‘Story in a shoe box library competition’ 

 

You are invited to enter our ‘story in a shoe box’ competition. 

 

What you need to do: 

Read/choose your favourite story.  

Represent the story/recreate a scene from the story.  

Write the name of the story and author somewhere on your box  

Write your name and class at the back/bottom of the box.  

Be as creative as possible and have fun!  

 

See some examples on the following page. 

 

Prize: The winning story in a box from each year group will be placed on the wall 

as a 3D display in the library. All other entries will be photographed and placed 

on a display board in the library for visitors, parents and children to see when 

they enter our library.  

 

 

 



 

 

Who will decide on the winning entry: All entries will be reviewed by a panel of 

judges before the winners are selected.   

 

When will the winners be announced: The chosen winners will be selected 

before the XMAS break.  

 

Please hand in your story by Monday 28th November to your class teacher.  

 

I look forward to receiving your entries.  

 

Mrs Ballantine 

Library Lead 

 

 

 


